
 

June 2022 

 

Dear Parents of Summer Readers, 

 

Your child is invited to join the Whitehall Library’s Summer 

Book Club for children from Pre-Kindergarten – 4th grade. 

This summer’s theme is “Oceans of Possibilities!”. Children 

will be given book logs and asked to keep track of the books 

they read throughout the summer. We hope that your child 

chooses books that relate to the theme. There are many 

terrific books available that can be checked out here as 

well as ordered from other libraries. Does your child have a 

library card? Just stop in when you register for the program 

and we can issue a card at that time. 

Whether reading alone or with a parent this summer, children 

who join the Summer Book Club keep their brains active and 

enter school in the fall ready to learn and ready to 

succeed. Children who complete the program will receive a 

prize! 

Please stop by the library to register your child beginning 

June 23rd through July 1st. 

 

Have a great summer! 


